Subject: 2023/0424/P

Dear Sir/Madam

You may remember last year | objected to a planning application that was neighbour had applied for at 32 Hartland

Road. 2021/6205/P It went to appeal and was refused.

| have just noticed a new application which is pretty similar 2023/0424/P. | cant see though any way to comment on
this. Once again it is very high above my wall. Furthermore Id like to check if this is a standard application or a
permitted development application?

Perhaps you can call me so we can have a chat about this. You were very helpful last time.

Many thanks

Gideon Hart
30 Hartland Road
London NW18DD




